
Contact Information 
                Neighborhood Council: NC Valley Village 
                Name: Anthony Braswell 
                Phone Number: 310-423-4472 
                Email: Anthony.Braswell@cshs.org 
        The Board approved this CIS by a vote of:  Yea(11) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
                Date of NC Board Action: 09/16/2015 
                Type of NC Board Action: Against 
 
                Impact Information 
                Date: 09/25/2015 
                Update to a Previous Input: No 
                Directed To: City Council and Committees 
                Council File Number: 15-1004 
                Agenda Date: 
                Item Number: 
                Summary: NC Valley Village Board of Directors opposes the motion by Councilmen Cedillo and Huizar requesting 
the City Planning Department, in consultation with the Housing and Community Investment Department, prepare and 
present a report with an evaluation of the Greater Downtown Housing Incentive Ordinance as a model to encourage the 
production of micro-units with the potential impact that micro-units can have on affordable housing needs with the intention 
of expanding this model to apply to other geographic areas of the City.   NCVV opposes the use of or production of micro-
units to address affordable housing needs.  Motion by Ms. Liebowitz-Neglia, second by Mr. StokesThe motion to oppose this 
City Council action was approved unanimously 11-0-0. 

 

Neighborhood Council Valley Village  
Board of Directors Meeting 
 
September 16, 2015 
 
Draft 
 
Board Members present:  Daniel Brady, Daryl Baskin, Ginny Hatfield, Mark Woersching, Suzanne 
Lewis, Dale Liebowitz-Neglia, Paulette Stokes, Steven Stokes, Jeff Walker, Alice Hart, Richard 
Davies, Alex Rostad 
Board Members absent:  Tony Braswell, Charles Sulahian, Sandy Hubbard, Richard Poole 
 
Motion to oppose Council File 15-1004  (Cedillo/Huizar)   NCVV opposes the motion by 
Cedillo/Huizar requesting the City Planning Department, in consultation with the Housing and 
Community Investment Department, to prepare and present a report with an evaluation of the 
Greater Downtown Housing Incentive Ordinance as a model to encourage the production of 
micro-units with the potential impact that micro-units can have on affordable housing needs 
with the intention of expanding this model to apply to other geographic areas of the City.   
NCVV opposes the use of or production of micro-units to address affordable housing needs.   
 
Motion by Ms. Liebowitz-Neglia, second by Mr. Stokes 
 
The motion to oppose this City Council action was approved unanimously 11-0-0. 
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